Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Suwannee River Water Management District
ICHETUCKNEE SPRINGSHED WATER QUALITY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

NVITATION TO BID 14/15-035AO

The Suwannee River Water Management District is requesting bids from responsive and responsible bidders for Services and Materials required for the Ichetucknee Springshed Water Quality Improvement Project at 3999 SW Sisters Welcome Rd., Lake City (Columbia County) FL 32024. This project consists of converting Lake City’s Sprayfield 1 into a constructed treatment wetland (Project) to reduce nitrogen loading and provide beneficial recharge into the upper Floridian aquifer (UFA). Denitrification cells will be construction within Sprayfield 2 to improve water quality. These services and materials are more specifically described in the Invitation to Bid.
A MANDATORY Pre-Bid Conference and site visit will be conducted at 1:00 p.m. July 16, 2015, at Sisters Welcome Sprayfield Facility, Lake City, Florida. Bids are due prior to 3:00 p.m. July 29, 2015, at District Headquarters in Live Oak.
District solicitations, reference documents, and questions and answers are available for review and download at http://www.mysuwanneeriver.com. Some Reference Documents indicated on the Table of Contents are available for download at (ftp://ftp.srwmd.state.fl.us/Ichetucknee%20Springshed%20WQ%20Project/) For additional information, contact the project manager Dave Dickens at (386)362-1001.
